From: Pepplerfamily <pepplerfamily@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 3:06 PM

To: Molly Stevenson

Cc: My Love Jim Peppler

Subject: File#REZ-2019-08

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the
content is safe.

Molly,

Here is a letter we just wrote, as my husband is out the door for
his deployment to Afghanistan.

As I say in this letter, I know of many military owners in this
neighborhood—some deployed and some renting—

who have not had adequate time to study this issue. It irks me that
we received the notice 11 days ago INCLUDING

a holiday weekend, giving us little time to gather and discuss.
Anyways, I don’t know how many people will be able

to submit today but I would like the recommending board to know
those limitations at least.

Thank you so much!

Laura

Laura Lee Peppler



